
 
 
 
Mr Damien Tudehope, MP 
Member for Epping 
Suite 303 
Level 3 51 Rawson Street 
EPPING NSW 2121 
 
Dear Damien, 
 
Recent announcements indicate there will be significant changes to Beecroft and 
Cheltenham associated with the temporary closure of the Macquarie train line for its 
conversion to the Metro. The media releases announced a direct bus service between 
Beecroft and St Leonards, but there appears to be no detail provided . The Trust 
understands that Transport NSW is currently meeting with Hornsby Council to discuss the 
anticipated increase in bus services and associated changes to vehicle parking and traffic 
movements.  We expect there will be changes to parking arrangements around Beecroft and 
Cheltenham stations but also other changes like extra bus shelters plus changes to traffic 
movements through the two suburbs..  .  
  
As this is a State Government initiative the Trust would appreciate being informed of the 
expected changes to Beecroft and Cheltenham so we can pass on relevant details to the 
local residents.  Perhaps a meeting between the Trust committee and transport staff may be 
beneficial for both parties.   
  
Kind regards  
 
  
Ross Walker President   
Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust  
12 July 2017 
 


